
 

 

 
 
 
 
18th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Pinocchio at Burnley Youth Theatre  
 
All year 7 students are invited to watch the performance of Pinocchio at Burnley Youth 
Theatre on Tuesday 4th December 2018. Following the performance your child will also 
have the opportunity to take part in a free specialist drama workshop. 
 
Transport to and from school will be provided for your child as the visit will take part 
within school hours.  
 

• If your child normally has packed lunch -  please provide this as usual.  
• If your child is entitled to free school meals - a packed lunch will be provided.  
• If your child has a paid school meal and you would like school to provide a 

packed lunch - please complete the slip below. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip including transport we are asking for a parental 
contribution of £5.00 per child.  
 
Please return the attached slip and monies to school by Tuesday 31st October 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
N Woods 
 
Miss N Woods  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 7 Pinocchio at Burnley Youth Theatre – N Woods 

 
 
Students Name:________________________________________             
  
I do/ do not give consent for my child to go to Pinocchio at Burnley Youth Theatre on 
Tuesday 4th December 2018 and I have enclosed a contribution of £5.00. 
 
I wish to order a school packed lunch: YES/NO Sandwich Choice: Cheese/Ham/Tuna 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current. 
 
 
Signed:_______________________________   Date:_________________ 


